
 
 
 
09 May 2017 
 
MR. DENNIS G. BAGUYO 
Executive Director 
TELCOM LIVE CONTENT, INC. 
Unit 1204, Summit One Tower,  
503 Shaw Boulevard, Mandaluyong City 
Telephone No.: (02) 470-2668 
 
Dear Mr. Baguyo: 
 
1. The Department of Social Welfare and Development (DSWD) (hereinafter 

called “Procuring Entity”) has received financing (hereinafter called “funds”) 
from the Government of the Republic of the Philippines thru SLP GAA-EF 

2017 Continuing Funds (hereinafter called the “Funding Source”) toward the 
cost of consulting services for the “Engagement of External Firm to Develop 
Mobile Application for the Sustainable Livelihood Program Information 
System” (REI No. GOP/17-DSWD-002). The Procuring Entity intends to apply 
a portion of the funds in the amount of One Million Five Hundred Thousand 
Pesos (PhP1,500,000.00) to eligible payments under the contract for which the 
Bidding Documents is issued. 
 

2. The Procuring Entity now invite bids to provide Consulting Services that will 
Develop Mobile Application for the Sustainable Livelihood Program 
Information System.  More details on the services are provided in the Terms of 
Reference (TOR) for the project. 
 

3. The Consultant shall be selected and employed in accordance with Quality 
Based Evaluation (QBE) procedures as described in the Bidding Documents. 
 

4. This notice has been addressed to the following short listed consultants: 
 

No. Name of Bidder Address 

1. Telcom Live Content, 
Inc. 

Unit 1204, Summit One Tower, 503 Shaw 
Boulevard, Mandaluyong City 

 
5. It is not permissible for you to transfer this invitation to any other consultant. 

 
6. The Bidding Documents may be acquired at Bids and Awards Committee 

Secretariat, First (1st) Floor Matapat Building, DSWD Central Office, IBP 
Road, Constitution Hills, Quezon City during 08:00 a.m. to 05:00 p.m., 
Mondays to Fridays. 



7. A complete set of Bidding Documents may be purchased on 10 May 2017 to 31 

May 2017 upon payment of non-refundable fee for the Bidding Documents in 
the amount of Two Thousand Five Hundred Pesos (PhP 2,500.00). 
 

8. The Bids and Awards Committee-I (BAC-I) will hold a Pre-Bid Conference on 
17 May 2017, 1:30 p.m., at Legal Service Conference Room, 4th Floor, DSWD 

Central Office, IBP Road Constitution Hills, Quezon City, which shall be open 
to the short listed consultant. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
(ORIGINAL SIGNED) 
FLORITA R. VILLAR 
Undersecretary, and 
Bids and Awards Committee-I Chairperson 
 


